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Visiba Care do not support or deal with any business which is 
knowingly involved in slavery or human trafficking.  Our business 
operations are human trafficking and slavery free and will continue to 
remain so. 
 
Whilst Visiba Care is not a relevant commercial organisation as 
defined by Section 54 (“Transparency in supply chains etc.”) of the 
Modern Slavery Act 2015, we have a responsibility to comply with all 
relevant and current legislation.  
 
Visiba Care works to ensure ethical transparency throughout our 
supply chain.  
 
We carry out due diligence checks, to ensure that safe working 
conditions are provided at all levels and supply chain risks are fully 
understood and managed.  
 
Visiba Care takes a zero-tolerance approach and take steps to ensure 
that slavery and human trafficking do not take place in our business 
or supply chain. 
 
Johan Gustafsson 
CEO 

 
 
 

If you have any questions about this statement, please contact Ludvig 
Borgvall, Legal Counsel via the below: 
 
Email:  Ludvig.borgvall@visibacare.com  
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